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Revised 4/17/2024 

 

Dave’s Via at Martin’s Bluff HOA 

PO Box 2004 

Kalama, WA 98625 

dvatmbhoa@gmail.com 

 

Dear Association Member, 

In order to email notices of Association (annual and special) meetings, and other notices and reports, 

the Association must have your permission to do so.  This consent must be in the form of a record, in 

accordance with Washington Chapter 64.38.110 RCW, para (3)(a).  If you wish to receive notices of 

meetings and reports via email then complete the information below and reply to the above email with 

the required information filled in: 

1. I/we [_______________________________________], consent to receive electronically transmitted 

notices and reports via email under Washington RCW 24.03.009. 

2. I/we agree to receive email notices and reports at [_______________________________________]. 

3. I understand that I may revoke my/our consent to receive email notices and reports at any time by 

sending a revocation notice to the Association at dvatmbhoa@gmail.com. 

4. I understand my/our consent is automatically revoked if two email notices and/or reports were 

transmitted to the designated email address(s) but not received.  They are considered not received 

if an email non-delivery notice is received by the sender. If a non-delivery notice, returned to sender 

as undeliverable, is not received at dvatmbhoa@gmail.com then the email sent from this address is 

assumed received IAW Washington RCW 24.03A.015 Notice.  

5. All email addressed to the Architectural Review Committee (ARC), the Board of Directors (Board), or 

any other Board approved committee, must be addressed to dvatmbhoa@gmail.com. Email directed 

to personal email addresses is not official HOA communications and will not be accepted as such. 

 

If you don’t consent to receive such notices and reports via email then they will be delivered using 

USPS First Class mail to the address as it appears on the Cowlitz County Tax Assessor’s record, or as 

designated by you as your address of record.  Such notices shall be deemed to be delivered when 

deposited in the US Mail using your address of record. Owners who don’t provide their consent to 

use email for notifications will be charged $1.00 for postage and handling for each notice sent via 

USPS. 

 

Signature: _________________________________________   Date: _____________________ 

 

6. In addition to the above requirement, the HOA may publish your phone number as part of a list of 

the HOA membership, but the HOA must have your permission IAW Chapter 4.24.792 RCW-

Unauthorized publication of personal identifying Information. If you wish to share your phone 
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number(s) with other HOA members as part of a directory of HOA members please provide this 

information below.  

 

Lot Number(s): _________ Name:  ___________________________ Phone No: ______________ 

 

Lot Number(s): _________ Name:  ___________________________ Phone No: ______________    

 

Lot Number(s): _________ Name:  ___________________________ Phone No: ______________ 

 

Once this form is completed you may mail it USPS or scan and email a copy to the addresses in the 

header of this document.  The easiest way to submit this form is to fill in the above information, sign and 

date it, take a picture of the completed form with your smart phone, and email the picture to 

dvatmbhoa@gmail.com. It will be maintained as part of HOA records. 

Thank You, 

Secretary 

Dave’s View at Martin’s Bluff 


